
Derby Street

NEWSLETTER
July - August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming 
events 
Wednesday 4th 
September:
Term time only children 
return

Monday 9th 
September: 
Grant only children start 
at nursery  

Tuesday 1st October
@ 9:30-10:30am:

Parent Stay and 
Play
(Tickets on sale soon, 
all proceeds donated to 
the NSPCC!) 

Thursday 31st 
October: 

Halloween Disco 
(Tickets on sale soon, 
all proceeds donated to 
the NSPCC!) 

A-hoy Sailors
The children have had lots of fun 
exploring the pirate ship in our 
outdoor area. The children have 
made golden treasure coins, which 
we hid and carried out a treasure 
hunt! They also created a giant pirate 
ship and decorated this. To top off all 
the imaginative play we made 
special pirate hats to wear as we 
sang and sailed off to sea!  

Mindfulness Sessions
In our brand new, purpose designed 
sensory room we have been carrying out 
Mindfulness Sessions. These sessions 
have been introduced as they help 
children’s confidence and self-esteem, 
concentration and strengthens the 
mind-body connection. Children feel 
relaxed and calm after the sessions which 
improves children behaviour. Some of the 
activities the children enjoyed included 
bubble play, exploring our breathing and 
yoga. 

Attachment 
Workshop
Thank you so much to all new 
parents who took the time to 
attend our recent Attachment 
Workshop. It was a huge success 
and we enjoyed meeting new 
families and sharing our 
knowledge. 
Throughout the rest of the year 
you can expect more workshops 
to be held on a variety of different 
themes, such as toileting, 
weaning, routines, self-regulation 
and much more! If you have any 
suggestions of areas you would 
like us to focus on, please speak 
to a member of the staff team. 

iConnect/ParentZone
Many of you will have received a link to 
sign up for ParentZone. Please ensure 
you take the time to create an account 
and download the app as we will send a 
lot of information and pictures through 
this. If you are unsure of how to sign 
up, or use the app, please speak to a 
member of staff.
To help us develop our environment 
and make it more homely, please send 
us pictures of your family, pets, holidays 
and special events. We will use these 
pictures to create news boards and 
family photo albums. On your child’s 
admission to nursery, we will be 
handing out how-to guides on how you 
can upload pictures on ParentZone. 


